


Important Dates

MSCA had a very productive year in 2014. Tis past fall we worked closely with the 
Parks & Recreation Department to complete the Mountain Shadows Park renovation 
and the Waldo Canyon Fire Memorial. Come this spring you will see the complete fruits 
of our labor when the updated sprinkler system along with some seeding will actually 
bring grass back to the park. Tis spring we also look forward to the completion of the 
Learning Landscape at Chipeta Elementary, a project we collaborated with the school, 
District 11, Parks & Recreation Department and Design Collaborative. We have also 
seen the momentum continue with the rebuilding of homes as 269 homes have been 
completed. Tis year MSCA is focusing on improving our communications with you and
diversifying our funding through a stronger membership base and growing our
sponsorship program.  If you want to help, please consider volunteering, making your 
annual $25 contribution or becoming a business sponsor.

Eddie Hurt

From the President

• MSCAAnnual Meeting
April 29th, 6pm
Fire Station 18

• MSCAAnnual Garage Sale
June 12-13th

• Patriot’s Day Festival
September 12th

• Chipper Event
Week oAugust 31st

www.MSCAWeb.com

Psst – Please pass this fyer to
your neighbor. Let’s all stay inormed.


